
 

 
School Banking News  

School banking is every Tuesday 
We take this opportunity to thank and congratulate our consistent savers every week! 

Please ensure your child’s deposit slip is correctly filled out before banking with School Banking. The 

below example indicates the fields that are required to be completed. 

 

 
 

Parents make sure all the tokens    are safe and 
kept in the yellow deposit book at all times. 

We would like to let you know that it can take up to three weeks to 

receive banking gifts when redeeming tokens. Banking gifts have to be 

ordered from the bank and delivered to the school. Your patience as 

always, is appreciated. 

The last day for school banking in Term 1 will be TUESDAY 9th April 2019. 

We are back on Tuesday  30th April 2019 for Term 2 

Keep up the great work kids!! 
Thank you for all your support. 
School Banking Co-ordinators. 
 


